
 

Guatemala, April 10th, 2019 

 

 

United Nations Global Compact 

 

To whom it may concern:  

 

 Through this mean I would like to request a grace period for submitting our COE within the 

next 90 days. The reason for this is that we are currently in a transitioning period that includes 

renaming and a rebrand in our organization. This is affecting our external communications and I 

had not updated the new contact information in the system. Although must of our brand has 

changed, the legal name will take a few months more; by which I will also update this in the Global 

Compact platform.  

 I will be completing this reporting within in the next month. Thank you for your support in 

this matter.  

 

Best,  

 

Maria Cecilia Arriaza 

Director of Innovation 

Asociación Estrella de Mar 

 


